{ Ben Sharma - Air Construction Permit - Cane Island Unit 1
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From: Alvaro Linero TAL 850/921-9532 <LINERO_A@dep.state flus>
To: KUA Mail5(BSHARMA JLING)

Date: 11/5/98 8:23AM

Subject: Air Construction Permit - Cane Island Unit 1

Aftached is the Public Notice lo extend the 15 ppm NOx compliance period by
one year. The matier can probably be addressed in the certification of

Cane Island Unit 3. | recommend developin

some options such as limiting

hours of operation if a technological solution

s not in site. At the

administrative hearing next summer, there will have to be a more concrete

solution.
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| will advise the Title VV Section that they can revise their draft permit F' vy
as soon as we complete the 30 day comment period after you publish the

attached notice. Thanks. Al Linero.

ccC: Mike Halpin TAL <HALPIN_M@dep.state.fl.us=>




